
Remote Learning Newsletter

Welcome back!

Another great week of learning. Thank you to the Key Stage 1 parents 

who attended the meeting on Wednesday. Don’t worry if you couldn’t 

make it – you can watch the recorded meeting, by using the link we sent 

you via PING. 

We would like to hold another Parents meeting for all KS1 & 2 parents 

together, on Wednesday 10th February 6-7pm for another catch up.  

We will share what we think re-opening St Joseph’s will look like. 

Please can we ask all parents to send your feedback to us using the 

Questionnaire link, which has been sent out via PING. It is important to 

us that we know how you are finding things. We cannot help or address 

any challenges if we don’t know. As always we are really grateful to you 

for your support and feedback.

Great engagement with remote learning from our children and families: 

Thank you for your on-going support, together we are a great team.

Celebrations
A very big well done to the following children who have been chosen by their 

class teacher for great progress with their 

Remote Learning work this week.

Infants

Reception – All the class

for their outstanding moon work.

Year 1- Isla Moore

for her fabulous story about her lost toy Foxy.

Year 2 – Isla Fox

for her video presentation all about Rosalind Franklin.

Juniors

Year 3 – Brendan Peat

for building a working model of a Tsunami.

Year 4 – Isabelle Taylor

for her detailed eye witness account with interesting adjectives and adverbs.

Year 5 – Abigail Cooper

for her video recording of counting to 30 in Spanish.

Year 6 – Freya Parker

for fantastic writing on Pig Heart Boy.

Times Tables Rockstars Challenges

Mr Breslin will be looking through TTRS and reporting children who have caught 

his eye each week. This week he would like to report:

THE TOTAL NUMBER OF CORRECT ANSWERS IN THE LAST 7 DAYS:

• 1st - Thomas Mann (Y3) - 14, 506 - WOW!

• 2nd - Charlie Worrall (Y5) - 4,714

• 3rd - Archer Wilson (Y4) - 3,651

Next week, we are going to see which class earns the most coins!

Who's going to win?

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Spring 1 Week 4 – 29th January 2021

Have a lovely weekend and please stay safe! 

Year Group Percentage

YR 97%

Y1 100%

Y2 94%

Y3 100%

Y4 87%

Y5 100%

Y6 97%


